
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2 May 2018 

 

A Chara, 

 

Kindly take notice that the May Meeting of the Cobh Municipal District will be held 

on TUESDAY next, 8
th

 May, 2018 at 3.00 p.m. at Carrig House, Cobh, for the 

transaction of the following business:- 

 

 

1. Deimhniú Miontuairiscí 

Confirmation of Minutes of Monthly Meeting held on Tuesday 3 April, 2018 

Confirmation of Minutes of Special Meeting held on Monday 23 April, 2018 

 

2. Matters Arising 

 

3. Correspondence. 

 

4. Officers’ Reports 

 

5. Municipal District Officer Report 

 

6. Draft Litter Management Plan 

 

7. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Cathal 

Rasmussen: 

“That we agree a detailed traffic management plan for the car park at the five 

foot way and that proper lines be put there to get the maximum parking spaces 

there also we look at the possibility of speaking with Irish Rail to see if we 

could get some ground from them to widen the car park. .That Proper signage 

be erected advising all users about parking and to be aware of children and 

adults crossing near the playground. That monies are made available for the 

erecting of the fencing on the railings on the water front” 

 

8. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Cathal 

Rasmussen: 

“That the emergency plan for access to the Fota road through Fota estate be 

published advertised to ensure that all relevant stake holders are informed. Also 

that we look at getting the Fota road itself tidied up as many trees are left in a 

poor state and walls are broken in a number of locations.” 

 



  

9. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Padraig 

O’Sullivan: 

“That this Council would request the Environment Section to erect temporary 

CCTV in the Rathcooney area of Glanmire given that persistent littering is 

occurring every day in this part of the LEA.” 

 

10. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Padraig 

O’Sullivan: 

“That this Council request that public lighting be prioritised in the area of 

Killard, Blarney.” 

 

11. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Padraig 

O’Sullivan: 

“That this Council make a request to the Executive of Cork County Council that 

a portion of the contributions collected from various developments in the 

Glounthaune area would be used to support the sustainable development of the 

Harper's Island Bird Sanctuary in Glounthaune.” 

 

12. Any Other Business/Aon Ghnó Eile  
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

____________________ 

 

Páraig Lynch 

Municipal District Officer.  


